Filed: 5/23/2016 3:09:37 PM WEQC



Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Re: Objection to a continuance of final hearing

1 message

Richard Bloom <richbloom.jh@gmail.com>

Mon, May 23, 2016 at 2:31 PM

To: Jim Ruby < jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Cc: Andrew Kuhlmann <andrew.kuhlmann@wyo.gov>, Sharon Mader <smader@npca.org>

Mr. Ruby - my understanding is a driving reason to continue the hearing past June 9 is to arrange for the hearing to occur in Jackson versus the hardship that a Cheyenne based hearing would present the various parties. With that goal in mind - I would be in favor of putting off the hearing a few weeks to accomplish a local hearing if at all possible.

Rich Bloom

- > On May 23, 2016, at 2:05 PM, Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov> wrote: >
- > Dear Parties and Counsel:
- > If you do not have an objection to the final hearing in this matter being continued from June 9, 2016 to a later date please respond to this email and let me know. If you do object to a continuance also respond and tell me that as well.
- > Thank you.
- > > .lim Rubv
- > Jim Ruby >
- > E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
- > of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
- > Act and may be disclosed to third parties.